
1

membership@abp.org.za

From: membership@abp.org.za
Sent: Wednesday, December 7, 2022 12:54 PM
Subject: 📣📢 ABP: IMPORTANT MEMBER UPDATE 📣📢

Importance: High

 
 
Dear Member, 
 
Maintaining satisfied Members is essential to ABP. As part of its Digital Transformation Strategy, ABP is pleased to announce that we have finally 
taken the plunge after many years and taken a decision that it will be moving over to a new CRM (Customer Relationship Management) system. The 
new improved system will include features to enhance your Member experience, better meet expectations and add more value to you, our most 
Valued Member. 
 
As part of the integration process, note that you will be receiving e-mail notifications from our Service Provider, Glue Up, with prompts to update 
your membership information using the new platform, we do encourage all Members to please update with their most current information to keep 

and maintain an updated database. Therefore, we kindly ask that you please be on the lookout ㏩㏪㏫㏬㏭ for these notifications (during 2022, early 2023) 

so as not to miss out on the opportunity to be part of our new exciting service offering ѧѨѩѪѫѬ You might even reconsider joining our Portfolios ӍӎӏӐ 
 

We wish all our Members and your Families a Blessed Festive Season ⇾⇿∀∁∂∃∄∅∆∇∈∉∊∋stay safe and hope to see you again in the New Year! 
 
Kindly take note that the ABP Office will close 15 December 2022 and re-open 09 January 2023 
 
Kind Regards, 
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Lizel Loibner-Smuts 
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From: membership@abp.org.za <membership@abp.org.za>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 11:17 AM 
Subject: ༭༮ ༨༩༪༫ ABP 2023 Membership Renewal Notice: Important Reminder ༭༮ ༨༩༪༫ fees VAT excl 
Importance: High 
 

 
 
Dear Member, 
Hope all is well, 
Kindly be alerted that ABP Membership fees are exclusive of VAT, 
Thank You to Members who have taken advantage of the early 10% discount special on or before 10th December 2022, 
Blessings to you and your Family for the Festive Season, stay safe and have a jolly New Year ѧѨѩѪѫѬ 
 
From: membership@abp.org.za <membership@abp.org.za>  
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2022 11:03 AM 
Subject: ABP 2023 Membership Renewal Notice: Important Reminder 
Importance: High 
 

 
 
Dear Valued ABP Member, 
 
On behalf of ABP, we would like to express our deepest gratitude for your continued membership, participation and support during 2022 (and 
renewals during previous years). Can you believe we’re nearing the end of yet another year, and my, how it has flown past. 
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༭༮༨༩༪༫ Great news! ABP are pleased to announce a 0% increase of fees to Members for 2022 / 2023 for any membership applications (new and 

renewal’s) received on or before 31 March 2023. ༭༮༨༩༪༫ 
 
Stay current, connected and effective in the industry. Renew your membership to take full advantage of what ABP has to offer. Demonstrate 
your commitment to ethical decision making and continue your involvement through ABP to strengthen our industry. 
 
Closing date for membership renewals is no later than 31 March 2023.  
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Renewals and full payment received on or before 10th December 2022 will be entitled to a 10% discount. (Note: all fees quoted 
above are exclusive of VAT).ࠆࠅࠄࠃࠂࠁ 
 
Over the past year, your membership has enabled ABP to: 
 

 To promote a high level of professionalism and competence in the industry; 
 Retain SAQA Professional Body status, allowing ABP to continue to offer its Members the nationally recognized professional designation 

of Economic Empowerment Professional (EEP); 
 Offer Continuous Professional Development (CPD) through the hosting of webinars and events on relevant topics to develop knowledge 

and skills in the industry ensuring continued proficiency and competency amongst B-BBEE Professionals; 
 Keeping Members abreast of important legislative developments in the industry; and 
 Representing our Members’ interests when engaging with major industry Stakeholders on their behalf. 

Your renewal will not only assist ABP in planning its 2023 programme but will also allow you to continue to have access to the following benefits, 
to name but a few: 
 

 Use of the ABP logo (available to Corporate and Practice Members); 
 Nationally recognized EEP designation; 
 An opportunities to participate on technical committees, network, collaborate, share valuable insights and achieve personal growth 

through engagement and knowledge sharing; 
 Latest news and developments in the B-BBEE industry; and 
 Representing our Members interests at industry level. 

Though the past year has been a challenging yet eventful one, our number one priority remains serving as the voice of our Members and fortifying 
relationships with key industry Stakeholders. Over the coming two years, we will continue focusing on our Mission to strive to provide unparalleled 
support to our Members and strengthen our partnerships with industry Stakeholders. 
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Be on the lookout for our exciting upcoming webinar calendar which will cover relevant topics on various levels to cater for all as well as more 
updates from our Technical and other Portfolios. 
 
We thank you and look forward to an even more successful 2023 with the recently appointed ABP Board embracing the upcoming year with a 
renewed vigor and enthusiasm. 
 
Kindly confirm which membership type including individual Members from your organization will be renewing for 2023 (or do we use the same 
previous billing information?). 
 
Feel free to e-mail info@abp.org.za should you have any queries. 
 
Yours in Transformation, 
 

Lizel Loibner-Smuts 
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From: membership@abp.org.za <membership@abp.org.za>  
Sent: Monday, December 5, 2022 9:33 AM 
Subject: ༭༮ ༨༩༪༫ ABP 2023 Membership Renewal Notice: Important Reminder ༭༮ ༨༩༪༫ 
 

 
 

From: membership@abp.org.za <membership@abp.org.za>  
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 10:59 AM 
Subject: ABP 2023 Membership Renewal Notice: Important Reminder 
Importance: High 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The ABP Office will close 15 December 2022 and re-open 09 January 2023 


